
 

 

 
 

 

CEQA Mitigation for Construction Emissions 
Workshop 

 
 

The Air District staff invites lead agencies, developers, consultants, and 
construction companies to discuss the Air District’s recommended CEQA 
mitigation for construction emissions. 
 
The current recommended mitigation has been in place in Sacramento County 
since the late 1990s. Air District staff conducted a review of the construction 
mitigation program and held workshops on potential new mitigation language 
with various groups in April. Based on feedback received, Air District staff drafted 
new language to present and discuss with stakeholders.   
 
Workshop date, time, and location: 
 

December 19, 2018 @ 1:30 p.m. 
777 12th Street, 3rd Floor, Sacramento, CA 95814 

 
If requested, the Air District will provide a conference call option for the meeting. 
 
 
Please direct your questions on the workshop to Karen Huss at 916-874-4881 or 
khuss@airquality.org.   
 
 
Click on this link for traveling information and directions to the meeting location: 
http://www.airquality.org/Administrative/Documents/Traveling%20To%20SMAQMD.pdf  

mailto:khuss@airquality.org
http://www.airquality.org/Administrative/Documents/Traveling%20To%20SMAQMD.pdf

